
To completion Master’s course / Doctoral course in September 

 

Regarding giving the diploma and certificates 

 

After the Graduation Ceremony on September 25th, students who attend the ceremony are 

given diploma and certificates from the Dean of Graduate School of Business Administration in 

the Dean's Office. 

Please come to the office of Academic Affairs Section 12:10 pm. 

 

We will exchange with your student ID card and copy card, when giving you the certificates. 

Please do not forget to bring them. 

 

 

The diploma is NEVER re-issued even if it has been lost by postal mail accident, so please come 

to the office on that day whenever possible. 

If you cannot come to the office on that day, please contact us soon for postal mail arrangement. 

However, we will not take responsibility for any postal mail accident. 

The certificates will be posted after Friday, September 26th. 

 

 

September ４, 202５ 

Academic Affairs Section, Graduate School of Business Administration 

 


